
Please come join us for our 

“Move the Food” event on 

Saturday March 16th at   

L.I.C.C.Freeport food pantry,   
230 Hanse Ave. Freeport, N.Y. 11520. 

Start to gather around 10:30, truck will arrive around 11:00 

                                                                                                
It doesn’t matter whether you were able to donate or not, your presence 

will help support L.I. hunger awareness and all are welcome.  
Come join us as we set up a chain of people passing over 500 boxes of 

food from one person to another for our Long Island neighbors in need. 

We need movers, photographer’s, video takers, and cheerleaders. A 

great experience for young and old to understand America’s hunger 

problem and be a part of doing something about it. Great for teens 

looking for community service.  

After that if you would like, join me at Jeremy’s Ale House in Freeport to 

celebrate another great food drive, and we will announce our 50/50 

Winner! 

Hope you can make it, spread the word, the more the merrier!                    

Any questions call me 516-315-3036 

or ROBHALLAM54@GMAIL.COM 

Peace, Rob 
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